

Merry Christmas everyone!

We wanted to give you all an update on how Dave's trip went and some new prayer requests. Part of our lives, recently, has been learning to hold plans freely. We had planned for Dave to just be arriving back this week. However, the trip got cancelled at the last minute. There was a rumored threat on our hometown that was legitimate enough for us to postpone the trip. Please pray for God to open the door for Dave to take a trip early next year. Also, please keep our people and their towns in your prayers as there are a lot of rumors going around and people are afraid.

Thank you for praying for Bre's grandma. After some prayer, we decided that taking the time this Christmas to return to the U.S. and spend time with Bre's family and especially her grandma for a few weeks is what needs to happen. God blessed us with reasonable tickets and time away from classes. Please pray for our boys to do well on the flights and for safety on our travels. Please also pray for our time with Bre's family and for lots of snow for the boys to play in☺.

We praise God that we were still able to send the Genesis creation books to our co-translator and that he was able to do a workshop with the ABC books that we sent him up before. Please pray for good relationships between locals and the pilots so that flights will continue to run in that area.

Thank you so much for all your prayers and have a very happy holidays!

In Christ,  
Dave, Bre, Gabe, Toby and Asher